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CCFFSSCC  EElleeccttiioonn  PPrrooffiilleess  ffoorr  22001122--22001144  
 

 

Jim Archbold 
As a board member, I started as club secretary and was soon ask to be the 
treasurer.  This position has been extremely enjoyable as I am involved with 
the club's money at the shows and meetings.  I really enjoy the action at the 
club meetings collecting dues and auction money, and paying the bills. I am 
running for a board position again as I do care about making good decisions 
and policy for our stamp club. I have and would work well with all board 
members.  I would serve again as treasurer or in another slot. 

 

Robert Dowrick 
While serving on the board the last two years as Operations VP, I have 
headed the Central Florida Fair booth and participated in the registration 
area at all of our local shows.  During our meetings, I help with the auctions 
and would like to continue serving the club and look forward to the 
opportunity if elected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Francis Ferguson 
I have been a club member since March of 2000 and have been involved in 
many aspects of the management of the club.  In addition to handling the 
monthly quizzes & newsletter, I am the FLOREX General Chairman, and 
run three smaller shows during the year.  I have served two complete terms 
as President and most of a third term; it is time for me to step back.  I will 
continue to serve the club on the BoD, but wish to hold another post on the 
BoD. 

 

Phillip Fettig 
I have been a collector for 59 years and a dealer for 32.  Since 1983, I have 
been continuously involved in various leadership roles in stamp shows of all 
types, the Florida Stamp Dealers Association and this club. I feel this 
experience, along with the willingness to help in any way I can, qualifies me 
to continue serving our club. 
 

 

Robert Fisher 
Stamp collecting is a hobby that encourages personal growth, spiritual 
fulfillment, education, enlightenment, research opportunities, and discipline 
all at once, and on a bunch of small scraps of paper.  Members of our stamp 
club enjoy the fellowship and sharing that are part and parcel to stamp 
collecting.  As a member of the board, I would like to increase this shared 
joy by encouraging members to expand their horizons (and collections) with 
more programs of varied subject themes.  There is always something new 
to learn (even with US postage). 
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Josh Furman 
I have served enthusiastically on your Board of Directors and attended 
every board meeting during my term(s). I have never shied from voicing my 
opinions on issues, always trying to keep the best interests of the club in 
mind. As a team player I have acted in concert with the other board 
members and have always abided by majority decisions. 
 
If re-elected I vow to keep the best interests of the club in mind, and serve 
to the best of my ability. 

 

Newton Kulp 
As a relatively recent new member of the club and a potential new member 
of the Board I may be able to bring new ideas and approaches to the 
Board.  Over the approximate 25 years that I have collected stamps I have 
been a member of three other stamp clubs and have observed what they 
did right and wrong.  I hope these experiences will then benefit our club.  
During the past year I have coordinated the sale of donated materials which 
has netted the club over $1000 and helped out in other areas as I have 
been able.  As a now retired person I have the free time to continue to serve 
the club.   

 

Stephen Patrick 
C.F.S.C. #239, member since 1979; A.P.S. #133999 27 years; lifetime 
M.E.P.S.I. #1867; Past President of The Florida Postal History Society; Vice 
President of the Souvenir Card Collectors Society # 1397; and ESPER 
member #666.  
 
Twice a month, my Thursday night date is with the stamp club. I always 
learn something new, and I get to know some great people. I wish to 
continue serving you on the board in any useful way I can. My goals are a 
growing membership, great educational programs, good auction material, 
continued leadership in Central Florida philately, fellowship, and fun. 

 

Randall Priest 
I have been a member of the Club since 1995. I have served on the board 
before and have been the Youth Coordinator for the last 10 years. My main 
focus has been to work with youth to help them understand just what it 
means to be a ‘Stamp Collector’. I have not been able to accomplish this 
without the help of the many members who have offered their time and 
talents. I would like to continue as the club Youth Coordinator. Thanks for 
you support. 

 

David Zambon 
With 50+ years experience of postage stamp collecting, I think I can bring 
new ideas to the Central Florida Stamp Club (CFSC) as a participating 
member on the Board of Directors (BOD). Planning, Organizing and Team 
Work are some of my best skills.  If elected to the CFSC BOD, I promise to 
do my best for the club and its members. 

 


